
Pumpkin Decorating Contest

Presents our 2nd Annual

Tickets for a pumpkin will be given out to all 
students on Thursday the 14th for a pumpkin to 
take home and paint. Students will return painted 
pumpkins to school on the 28th.

Prizes for multiple categories.
Flyer will be sent home with kids on the 14th.


